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Temporary Highway 17 realignment between Tannery Road and 
Pattullo Bridge and permanent removal of left-turn onto Old Yale 
Road southbound   
April 11, 2023 

In mid-April, Highway 17 between Tannery Road and the Pattullo Bridge will be temporarily realigned as part of 
ongoing construction for the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project. Two lanes in each direction will be maintained at all 
times during the day; however, occasional single-lane nighttime closures on Highway 17 will be required when traffic 
volumes are low.   

Once the realignment is implemented, the left-turn from Highway 17 westbound onto Old Yale Road southbound will 
be permanently removed. Westbound drivers exiting Highway 17 can use Bridgeview Drive or Tannery Road.  

The removal of the left-turn from Highway 17 westbound onto Old Yale Road southbound is part of the staging for 
constructing a new overpass which will replace the existing traffic signal at Highway 17 and Old Yale Road, improving 
traffic flow along Highway 17. More information will be provided in advance of overpass construction.  

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
The temporary realignment of Highway 17 will be 
implemented in mid-April for approximately 12 
months. The removal of the left-turn lane from 
Highway 17 westbound onto Old Yale Road 
southbound will be permanent.  

 

Hours of Work  
The temporary realignment of Highway 17 
will remain in effect 24/7. 
 

 

 

Traffic  
Occasional single-lane nighttime closures on 
Highway 17 will be required. The left-turn from 
westbound Highway 17 onto Old Yale Road 
southbound will be permanently removed. 
Drivers exiting Highway 17 should use Bridgeview 
Drive or Tannery Road. When required, traffic 
control personnel will be on site to direct traffic, 
pedestrians, and cyclists. All traffic pattern 
changes will be well-signed.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers may experience temporary delays 
resulting from occasional lane closures, 
detours, and having to adjust to the new 
traffic movement. Noise from heavy 
machinery may be heard when in close 
proximity. We appreciate your patience 
while this work is underway.  

 

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone 
line: 1-844-815-6149.  
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